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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: P Purba 
Sent: 2025/04/25 7:06 PM
To: Patel, Rajvi; 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Community support for Proposed Development - Heart Lake Road

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear Rajiv, 
I am expressing my support as a local community member for the Heart Lake Road project submitted by HL 
Industrial Holding Inc. 
This kind of industrial growth supports everyday people. It means creating local jobs, affordable space for 
businesses, and long-term benefits for the neighborhood. I fully support it and hope to see it approved soon.  
Please make sure this development happens soon. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
Paul Purba 
 
 


